IMPORTANT INFORMATION FOR 2017
ON YOUR PRESCRIPTION DRUG PLAN.
It is time for the 2017 Open Enrollment Period.  The Open Enrollment Period is October 15th and ends December 7, 2016. Benefits begin January 1, 2017.  Listed below are changes that might affect YOUR coverage in 2017:

· Monthly Premium

· Annual Deductible

· Co-Pays

· Out-of-Pocket amounts

· Formulary

To see if the above changes will affect you in 2017, please give me a call
at (insert phone number). Please note that you are not required to provide any personal health information unless it is required for enrollment into a plan.

By responding to this letter, I understand a sales agent may contact me by telephone, mail, or email to discuss Medicare Advantage Plans, Prescription Drug Plans, and Medicare Supplement Insurance Plans.


